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SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 
The next Marco's Full Moon Pizza event is Monday, November 2, 4:30 pm.   
Inviting women of the Villas of Chestnut Creek to meet at the pool and share pizza, 
drinks and conversation. The cost is $3.00 per person to be paid that evening.  There is 
a sign up sheet at the pool so we will know how much and what type of pizza to order.   
Any questions, kindly contact Jane Rodgers. 
 
King Fisher Christmas Light Canal Cruise in Punta Gorda on Thursday, Dec. 3.  
If you are interested in participating please contact Eileen Deimler @ 
717-507-7244  by Monday, November 2. The cost per person is $26.75  A very 
informative web site is available for you to check re:  their handling of Covid guidelines.  
https://kingfisherfleet.com/christmas-light-canal-cruise/. 
 
Reservations are necessary, so Eileen will need an accurate count and payment by 
November 2.  A group of us went two years ago and it was a fun way to spend the 
evening! 
 

 
 
Last year the Villas of Chestnut Creek held a Holiday Craft Fair.  If there is interest in 
doing this again, perhaps we can schedule the first weekend in December?   
I know there are lots of people in our community that do all kinds of crafts and cooking 

goodies and maybe this would be a good opportunity to sell some right before the 
Holidays.  Contact Jane Rodgers if you are interested in participating.  

 
  

 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS WOMEN'S NIGHT GATHERING AT THE GAZEBO 
from 4:00 - 6:00 pm.  You are welcome to bring snacks and beverages to share, along 
with laughs and good company each Wednesday. 
 

 
 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ENDS ON SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1 
Set clocks to fall back on Saturday evening and sleep in an extra hour 

https://kingfisherfleet.com/christmas-light-canal-cruise/


 

 
 

ONGOING ACTIVITIES 
Pool Aerobics - Monday to Friday, 10:00 am 

Please advise fall/winter schedule for future listings: 
Bocce 

Shuffleboard 
Pickle Ball 

Tennis  
Other Community Games 

 

 
 

SEEKING A FEW GOOD MEN TO PLAY PINOCHLE 
Experienced players welcome to contact Joe Palagonia 

marjoe1988@verizon.net 
 

 
 

MONTHLY VILLA BOARD MEETING 
Thursday, November 19 

Agenda, time and call in details to follow 
 

 
 

ELECTION DAY 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 3 

 

 
 

"Kindness is the language 
the blind can see and 

the deaf can hear." 
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